
  

Date: 15.04.2022 

To, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE LIMITED 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001, 

NSE SYMBOL: KBCGLOBAL 
| ip Code: 541161 

  

SER CONSTRUCTION ‘ 

BUILDERS & DEVELOPERS 

To, 
The Listing Compliance, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E),Mumbai - 400 051 

Sub: Disclosure regarding large corporate. 

Dear Sir, 

This is with reference to the SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th 
November, 2018 in respect of fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities and 
disclosures and compliances thereof by such Large Corporate (LC), 

In this connection, we hereby submit that our Company KBC Global Limited (previously known 
as Karda Constructions Limited) does not fall under the Large Corporate (LC) category as per 
framework provided in the aforesaid Circular as on 31st March 2022. 

Kindly take the above mentioned information on your records, 

Thanking You. 

Yours truly, 
For KBC Global Limited 

Mayura Marathe 
Company Secretary 

Mem No: ACS 44678 

 


